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May 17, 2022 

Aron Faria 
County of El Dorado 
2850 Fairlane Ct. Bldg. C 
Placerville,  CA 95667 

Dear Aron; 

Congratulations, your Grant Application was accepted to receive 
funding from the CUPA Forum Environmental Protection Trust Fund for 
in the amount of $106,663.81 for an MX908-c Emergency Response 
Analyzer.   

Your Grant Agreement for funding is attached for your signature. 

Please carefully review the agreement. You are required to meet all 
provisions in the grant agreement.  If you agree with the terms,  
sign your agreement, then send the completed document to the Grant 
Manager, Sheryl Baldwin (at the address above), along with a W-9 by 
July 1, 2022.     

We would like to have this grant completed in a year, but you can take 
up to two years if needed.  Accounting records will need to be sent back 
to us no later than July 1, 2024. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call  me at 562-570-4285 or 
our Grant Manager Sheryl Baldwin at 530-676-0815. 

Sincerely, 

Linda Kolinski,  Chair 

c c . T r u s t e e s
S h e r y l  B a ld w in ,  G r a n t  Ma n ag e r
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material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any unauthorized review, copying, or
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-- 

Sheryl Baldwin, Manager

2 attachments

EDC CUPA Grant Application 2022 EDC EMD signed.pdf

602K

EDC Grant Application 2of2 CUPA Forum Board 2022 Work Plan.docx

16K

Monica Smithcamp <monica.smithcamp@edcgov.us> Fri, Jun 24, 2022 at 1:16 PM
To: Sheryl Baldwin <sheryl@ccdeh.com>
Cc: sheryl <Sheryl@calcupa.org>, Mark Moss <mark.moss@edcgov.us>, Jeffrey Warren <jeffrey.warren@edcgov.us>, Aron
Faria <aron.faria@edcgov.us>

Thank you Sheryl!

Given there is no board date before 7/19, will you confirm acceptance at this date will be acceptable? 

Thank you and have a great weekend!

Monica
[Quoted text hidden]

Sheryl Baldwin <sheryl@ccdeh.com> Fri, Jun 24, 2022 at 1:30 PM
To: Monica Smithcamp <monica.smithcamp@edcgov.us>
Cc: sheryl <Sheryl@calcupa.org>, Mark Moss <mark.moss@edcgov.us>, Jeffrey Warren <jeffrey.warren@edcgov.us>, Aron
Faria <aron.faria@edcgov.us>

Hello ECD
Absolutely, that works for the Trust. It is a two year Grant.
Have a great week.

Sheryl Baldwin, Manager
Sheryl@calcupa.org
CALIFORNIA CUPA FORUM
530-676-0815 Office
www.calcupa.org
[Quoted text hidden]
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